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DATE: October 5, 2020 

TO: Honorable Council President Georgette Gómez and Members of the City Council 

FROM: Andrew Field, Director, Parks and Recreation Department 

SUBJECT: Announcement of New City Webpage for Information on Joint-Use Program  

At the September 9, 2020 Public Safety and Livable Neighborhoods Committee meeting, 
Committee Chair Monica Montgomery Steppe requested additional information related to the 
City’s Joint-Use Program be made available for the public to access.   

In response, we are pleased to announce the creation of a new Parks and Recreation 
Department webpage devoted to the Joint-Use Program that contains the following:  

• Tracking sheet of existing and future joint-use sites located within the San Diego 
Unified School District  

• Joint-use agreements with the San Diego Unified School District 
• Links to the San Diego Unified School District Construction Project Public Portal 
• Joint-use agreements with other schools in San Diego County 
• General information and Frequently Asked Questions about the Play All Day 

Program 

This information is available on the City’s website at: https://www.sandiego.gov/park-and-
recreation/parks/jointusefacilities  

The Tracking Sheet is a record of the existing and open to the public joint-use facilities with 
San Diego Unified School District. To check on implementation schedules for future Play All 
Day joint-use facilities, please refer to the San Diego Unified School District Public Portal 
link which tracks construction schedules for future joint-use projects as well as joint-use 
projects currently under construction.  

The public portal is available at: https://fpcprojects.sandi.net  

Over the next several months, the Department will continue to bring forward additional 
joint-use agreements in accordance with recommendations from Audit Report 19-016. The 
Department will place these agreements on the Joint-Use webpage after City Council 
approval. 

Thank you for your continued support of the City’s the joint-use programs with school 
districts which continues to provide recreational opportunities and resources to the City’s 
residents. 
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